NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR BID 
 
The Steelworks Center of the West is requesting bids for the construction of the  Steelworks Park located at 215 Canal Street, Pueblo, CO 81004.This project includes grading, site preparation, protection of existing features, concrete and paving installation, artifact base installation, lighting, irrigation and landscaping. This project also includes several add alternate items including resurfacing and restriping existing pavement and installing interpretive signage. 
 
Bidder will adhere to the required Colorado Department of Transportation forms and documentation as included in the bid package. Digital Versions of the Bid packages including bidding documents, plans and specifications can be requested from: 
 
Steelworks Center of the West 
Attn: Chris Schreck, Executive Director 
Chris.schreck@steelworks.us
215 Canal Street, Pueblo, CO 81004 
 
Contract documents are available digitally. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Bids shall be submitted to Steelworks Center of the West NO LATER than Thursday, February 2rd, 2017 at 5:00pm. 
